
 

 

 

Early                               
Registration                    

is now                          
going on                     
for the                        

2024-2025 
school year.  

Please stop                   
by the office 

ASAP                                
to secure                       
your spot                     

for the                
upcoming 

school year.            

 

 

May 13, 2024 

“Your Attendance is Necessary”                                                         

Please Join Us for Our                                                                           

Graduation Celebration                                                                                                       
Honoring our                                                                                                                 

Kindergarten                                                                                                 

& Eighth Grade Graduates 

Tuesday, May 21, 2024                                                     
Time:5:30 P.M.                                                                                                               

Daughter of Zion Seventh-Day Adventist Church 

Note: All graduates are asked to be at the school by 4:30 P.M.  
Parents, please meet with us at the school with your child(ren)  

no later than 5:00 p.m. Dress Attire: “Church”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Cost: $10.00                                          
Due Tomorrow, Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

Students must wear their selected T-Shirts color.                          
Parent volunteers are needed. 

 


